
 
 

Jury Duty 

 

If employees are properly summoned for jury duty in the city or county in which they reside, they will be eligible for 

jury duty pay from John Carroll University upon advance notice to their department supervisors.  Employees will 

receive their normal base rate compensation for validated jury duty days.  Employees are able to collect and keep 

any payment received from the court system for performing jury duty. 

 

Revised Date: 03/10/2006 


